
VILLAGE OF ROYAL PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 
 

 

BID NAME: REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS GENERAL 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT REVIEW 
SERVICES  

 

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER: ONE 

 
 

DATE OF ISSUANCE: November 8, 2019 

 
 

TO: Prospective Bidders 

 
 

THIS ADDENDUM NO. ONE INCLUDES THE FOLLOWING:  
 

1) Question and Answers received in accordance with Section 1.4 of the RFQ.  
 
 Question #1: Is it correct to assume that we are to project the number of hours that 
we will be engaged / utilized by the City for this cap amount, for the requested review 
services? 
 
 Village Response: No, the language provided in Section 8. Compensation regarding rates 
and not to exceed amounts is included as part of a model agreement.  This is a Request for 
Qualifications only; price is not required to be included in the response to the RFQ. 
 

Question #2: In accordance with the Request for Information/Amendments, I was 
writing to ask what firm currently provides general planning and development review services 
to the Village of Royal Palm Beach. 
 
 Village Response: URBANA 
 

APPROVED BY: Bradford O’Brien, AICP, Planning & Zoning Director 
 
 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT:    
Bidder 
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